
A successful Parent Teacher Association has the potential to 
raise around £10,000 each school year but unfortunately without 
a PTA last year this was something we were unable to achieve. 

To do this, this year we need your help!

A PTA is a Parent Teacher Association, an organisation with a 
mission to make the school a better place for children to learn. 
A PTA brings together parents, teachers and children to raise 

funds and strengthen the school community.

A PTA would raise much needed funds to make a positive 
difference to the children of Christ the Sower Primary School by 

improving their education.

Yes, I can come along to the meeting on October 10th at 6pm. 
Name 
Child name/class

Please
help

We have been approached by Natalie Shore (mum to Zachary 
and Eloise) who is happy to lead the committee. So now we 

need people like YOU to be a part of the brand-new team.  No 
amount of time commitment is too small – please step forward 
and help us to organize events that will bring our community 
together and raise much needed funds for our school minibus 

project.

The first meeting is on Tuesday 10th October at 6pm (in school) 
we will be providing pizza – so please come along and let's build 
a strong Friends of CTS team. Please fill in the slip below to let us 

know you are coming.
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